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February 11, 2019 
 
 
RE:  Anesthesia  
 
 
Dear Culinary Provider: 
 
Please be advised that the anesthesia capitation scheduled to begin March 2019 will no longer be 
taking effect.  The centralized scheduling line provided in last month’s provider newsletter is no 
longer operational. 
 
Alternatively, the Culinary Health Fund has formed an exclusive network of anesthesia 
providers.  When scheduling anesthesia services for a Culinary member, please refer to the list 
below: 
 
ACI Anesthesia/USAP 
Anesthesia & Intensive Care Specialists 
Cardiovascular Anesthesia 
Enanest 
NV Anesthesia Consultants 
NV Anesthesia Professionals 
NV Anesthesiology Partners 
Pacific Anesthesia Consultants/Optum Care Anesthesia 
PBS Anesthesia 
Red Rock Anesthesia Consultants 
Valley Anesthesiology Consultants 
Wellhealth Anesthesia 
Zen  
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Healthcare Services at (702) 892-7313, option 2. 
 
  
Sincerely, 
 
Culinary Health Fund 
 
 
 


